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Comments: This is ridiculous. This area is cherished and held dear to so many local

Montanans and this is exploiting something that we all consistently use and visit. This is purely money driven and
is completely unnecessary for the location. It really shows the lack of value that you have on this land being kept
pure and authentic, let alone the public that regularly uses it and the wildlife in the area!

Please reconsider this whole project. Local Montanans do not want to see this happen to a place that we know
and love so much. Please don't take this area and the simplicity and beauty that it is away from us by building
such outlandish and unnecessary buildings and projects. This is only for tourists and we have enough of that
right now. Please think about locals and less about money and tourism. Locals want things that we cherish to
stay how they are so we can enjoy them the way that we always have without being overrun like this.



